
 

 

21 December 2018 

 

 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Office Closure during the Festive Season 

 

 
The Board & Management of FBL would like to advise its shareholders and key stakeholders that its 

office and campuses will be closed for the Christmas and New Year’s holidays from 22 December 

2018 and re-open on 7 January 2019. 

 

The Board & Management extends its well wishes for the Christmas season and we look forward to a 

greater New Year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

  
 

Hiroshi Taniguchi      Roqiqi Korodrau 

Chairman        Company Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


